
 
FCC ID: ABZ99FT4057 

 
 

 
 
Date:  December 1, 2003 
 
 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
Federal Communications Commission Laboratory 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Subject:   Request for Class II Permissive Change for Transmitter with  
 FCC ID: ABZ99FT4057 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Motorola Inc., 1313 East Algonquin Road, Schaumburg, Illinois, herein requests a Class 
II Permissive Change for the equipment identified by FCC ID number ABZ99FT4057. 
 
The change is requested due to the addition of the slim Li-Ion battery (NNTN4970A) to 
the list of available radio accessories. The slim Li-Ion battery causes the radio to be 
closer to the body during the SAR testing which resulted in higher SAR levels. 
 
An amended SAR/EME Compliance Test Report has been submitted which includes data 
with the new Li-Ion battery. 
 
Please contact me if you require any additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Donna Tokarz 
NPR Coordinator 
Tel: (847) 576-7245 
Fax: (847) 538-4312 
E-mail: ccsp46@email.mot.com 

 
 

mailto:ccsp46@email.mot.com

